
 

                                          
 
 

“Life throws challenges and every challenge comes with rainbows and lights to 
conquer it.” 

Over the past eighteen months, I feel as a school community we have supported each other and 
grown stronger together. To celebrate this achievement over the next few weeks’, different 
members of staff will be leading community initiates including: 

 A tea towel of hope available for parents to buy at either the end of term in July or 

September 2021 

 Plant a rainbow of hope. We will be asking for plants in a range of different colours to 

create a rainbow of hope. We will be asking children to bring in bedding plants week 

beginning 28th June. The colours we will be requesting are as follows: Reception children 

red, Year 1 children orange, Year 2 children yellow, Year 3 children green, Year 4 children 

blue, Year 5 children pink and Year 6 children purple. 

 The Teapot time and TAPP groups will be in touch in the next few weeks asking for help to 

paint and refresh the playground wall and parent shelter with a rainbow theme. 

 

Thank you for all your help and support,  
Mrs Brocklesby 

 

 


